September 13, 2013

City of London

Planning and Environment Committee

To the Planning and Environment Committee,

This letter is in response to the proposed changes to the Official Plan allowing for secondary dwelling units. This issue has been discussed for several years at the London Housing Advisory Committee (LHAC). Without commenting on specifics of the policies being proposed, the LHAC would like to express to you that we are strongly in favour of the concept of secondary dwellings. We feel that this direction is one piece of the puzzle in assisting London in providing more, and more affordable, housing options.

Thank you,

Members, London Housing Advisory Committee